## **Rhonda West**

From:

Barb Puddifant

Sent:

Wednesday, August 28, 2024 8:06 AM

To:

Rhonda West; Erin Jackson

Subject:

FW: [External] For Mayor and Council

----Original Message----

From: Heather and Mitch Stefanek

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 4:38 PM

To: Barb Puddifant <br/>
<br/>
Salmonarm.ca>

Subject: [External] For Mayor and Council

To our City representatives,

Wel recently became aware through an article in the Salmon Arm Observer that there is not yet an option for Green Burials in Salmon Arm. We were surprised and disappointed to learn this. There are many towns and cities in the province where this is possible, and we hope that you will expedite approval of this option, rather than waiting the three to five year plan for development, as stated in the above mentioned article. There are lots of seniors who live in this community, and I'm sure many are contemplating this more natural and environmentally friendly option for their body when they die.

Sincerely, Heather and Mitch Stefanek